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Comments: Please do not go forward with the plan to log the Telephone Gap area of the Green Mountain

National Forest.  Vermont is not immune to the ravages of climate change, and we need every tree to put CO2

into the ground. 

 

And we have enough clearcutting. That area around Rochester will suffer mudslides and flooding if you allow

clearcutting.

 

What's more, this is a critical scenic area. You would mar the landscape for generations.


